
 
 NOTICE 
 MONROE MUNICIPAL UTILITIES AUTHORITY 
 FLUSHING OF FIRE HYDRANTS 
  
  

The MONROE MUNICIPAL UTILITIES AUTHORITY will be flushing fire 
hydrants in our water system MONDAY THRU FRIDAY during the month of 
October 2025 between the hours of 8:00 A.M. TO 3:00 P.M.  
  
Residents in the area being flushed may notice a slight discoloration in the 
water during the period when flushing is in progress and shortly thereafter.  
Please let the water run for a moment or two before doing laundry or bathing.  
  
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you.  
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.  
  
  
Frank Cossabone, Superintendent 
MONROE MUNICIPAL UTILITIES AUTHORITY  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


